
Summary of DCC 24/1/17 
 
DCC, at the meeting held on 24th January, agreed that 
DCC minutes, when approved, would be posted to the All 
Saints News Group. 
	
	
Accordingly please find attached the minutes of the 
meeting held on 29th November.	
	
As minutes are not approved until the following meeting a 
synopsis of the meeting held on 24th January is as 
follows:	
	
Matters agreed:	
	
• The year end accounts, now signed off by Guy and Co - 

as attached	
• A data protection policy that sets out how All Saints 

manages personal data - as attached.	
• Allied to the Data Protection Policy the protocols 

associated with Office 365 - the Church's Cloud 
based management information system. 	

• The Terrier and Log Book to be held in digital format.	
• A letter and survey to users of the hall.	
• The annual meeting to be held on the 2nd April - an early 

request for reports to the Annual Meeting required by 
12th March.	

	
Also discussed was the future of the Summer Fete and 
Christmas Fayre with a small group set up to look at future 
events.  DCC would welcome younger members of the 
congregation to be involved. In this regard please contact 
Tony Hart or Gail.	
	
	
	
John DCC Chair	


